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Research Analysis 

 

The PCS to HB 3029 creates the Transparency in Health Care Prices Act. The act requires health 

care providers to make their prices available to the public for the 20 most common health 

inpatient and outpatient services, either electronically or via their website. The services must be 

identified by CPT code. The document must be updated at least annually.  

 

Prepared By: Anna Rouw 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As written, the CS to HB3029 has no anticipated costs state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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